From: Steve Churchwell <steve@churchwellwhite.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 9:41 PM

To: Brian Doyle; Jennifer Yamaguma

Cc: Kevin Calia; Elaine Won

Subject: Fw: Yumori Kaku v. City of Santa Clara - 4th public meeting cancelled

From: Mike Baller <mballer@gbdhlegal.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 5:57 PM

To: Steve Churchwell

Cc: Nubia Goldstein; Vincent Vu

Subject: Yumori Kaku v. City of Santa Clara - 4th public meeting cancelled

Steve,

We just found out that the City has just cancelled the fourth public meeting that it had scheduled for July 21,
on the stated grounds (according to the website posting) that the court changed the remedy hearing date
from July 23 to July 18. Of course, that change was ordered on Jjuly 2" 10 days ago. There was plenty of time
then, and there still is enough time now, for the City to schedule a fourth public meeting before the hearing
date. Why not hold one on Saturday, Sunday, Monday or Tuesday? Given the City’s professed concern for
public input, its failure to schedule such a meeting calls its real motives with regard to the hearing process into
question.

Sincerely,

Morris J. Baller (Mike)

Of Counsel

Goldstein, Borgen, Dardarian & Ho
300 Lakeside Drive, Suite 1000
Oakland, CA 94612
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